From: Carol Laboissonniere [mailto:info@cldesignlandscape.com]

Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2016 7:21 PM

To: Fish, Gary

Cc: Sarah Lachance; Deborah Bauman; alandpals@yahoo.com; Patricia Keller
Subject: FW: Roundup Resistant Grass - Attachment now attached!!

Gary,

This is a follow up to our recent telephone conversation on the Kennebunkport Conservation Commission’s effort to
reduce pesticide use. The attached article was in Turf Magazine, an industry publication to promote the lawn care
business. The article also includes a section on low mow grass which was left in to be able to include the author’s
information at the end of the article.

We are concerned that the use of this grass will create more indiscriminate use of chemicals on lawns. We would
appreciate the Board of Pesticide’s thoughts on this issue.

Thank you for your attention to this matter,
Carol Laboissonniere (207-475-7870)
On behalf of the Kennebunkport Conservation Commission members who are copied on this message.


anne.chamberlain
Rectangle


